
 

 

No. CIG 054/2017 
 

       November 15th, 2017 
  
Subject: Delay of submitting the financial statements (English Version) for September 30th, 2017  
 
To:  President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
  

C.I.Group Public Company Limited would like to inform about delay in submitting the 
financial statements (English version) for ended September 30th, 2017 which is on process.  We expect to 
submit the referred Financial Statement on November 20th, 2017. 
 

Please be informed accordingly. 
 
  
           Yours Sincerely, 
                                                                         C.I.Group Public Company Limited 
 
 
 

 
 
                (Mr.Aree Poomsanoh) 
                   Managing Director 


